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March 4, 2021 
 
Mayor Lyn Hall 
Office of the Mayor 
1100 Patricia Blvd.  
Prince George, BC  V2L 3V9 
 
Dear Mayor Hall, 
 

On behalf of Saanich Council, thank you for your letter of March 2 indicating your Council’s support 
of the January 25, 2021 Saanich Council resolution on Actions to Address the Overdose Crisis, as 
well as the advocacy work from the Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Resolutions.  
 
Thank you for your continued efforts on this issue.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 
 
Fred Haynes 
Mayor 
 
cc: Saanich Council 

 

 

 
  


